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Site works in new residential 
development area 

 
(Kahnawake – 16, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community of upcoming site works in the new residential 
development area. 
 
In preparation for new housing units, the land will have some 
trees and underbrush removed. The work will take place on 
Friday, July 17, 2020 from 7:30am to 3:30pm. (see map below) 
 

 
 
M.J. Excavation, a locally owned and operated company, will 
have heavy equipment on site to perform the works. Town 
workers will also be on site to ensure public safety. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or 
work progression. Your patience throughout this project is greatly 
appreciated. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:mckmedia@mck.ca

